
 

   MEMORANDUM 

 

  

 

                         Date:  March 29, 2023  

To: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board                                  From: Sharon Bronson  
       Pima County Board of Supervisors                                                        District 3 Supervisor   
                    Pima County Board of Supervisors  
 
 
 Re: Addendum Item for April 4, 2023 Meeting  
 
         
        Please place the following item on the Addendum for the Board of Supervisors meeting on  
        April 4th, 2023.   
 
 

New Business 
 

PAG/RTA Report 
 
Discussion/Direction regarding the recent Pima Association of Governments and Regional Transportation Authority 
meetings and an update from Pima County Board of Supervisors’ PAG/RTA representative Rex Scott. (District 3) 
 
Thank you! 

 

 

 

                        

 

 


